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                      April 9, 2018 
 

 Information Letter no. 12-2018 

 
 

 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
 
I have just received last confirmation from Switzerland and Hungary that they 
are forced to change dates of two Circuit Cadet Cups: 
 
Woman’s epee: 
 

 Geneva will take place on 15-16.09.2018 instead of 29-30.09.2018. 
 
Woman’s and Man’s Sabre: 
 

 Godollo will take place on 6-7.10.2018 instead of 22-23.09.2018. 
 
 
Therefore I have attached to this letter two corrected versions of EFC Calendar 
for 2018/2019 season.  
 
 

  Best regards, 
 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SŁUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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